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The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a
RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable)
based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic
PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning.
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UPCOMING PRINCIPAL’'S NEWS
EVENTS —
Being a member of School Council is a very important role and

Thursday, 18th February responsibility.
Curriculum Day —No We would like to thank the parents who currently make up the
students at school membership of our School Council. The dedication of time to
Friday, 19th February this committee is greatly appreciated.
Payment of $10 due by 4 School Council meets once per month at school in the evening.
pm for Life Ed Van School finances and policy development play a key component
Tuesday, 23rd February in the role of School Council.
Life Ed Van Parents are invited to self nominate to be a member.

Nomination forms are available in the office.
In the event we receive more nominations than positions

Wednesday, 24th February

Life Ed Van ) ] i

available we will run a school wide vote.
Thursday, 25th February
Life Ed Van Our students have participated in some wonderful events
Friday, 26th February during the past week. Friday was busy with the Kaboom
Permission note due back incursion during the morning and the presentation of our
by 4 pm for Whole School student leadership awards in the afternoon.
Beach Visit ;
Monday, 29th February
Life Ed Van

i Cheryl Van Deursen

Final payment due for »
2016 Essential Items ; J Principal
Friday, 4th March Quote of the Week
Whole School Beach

*If your actions inspire others to dream more, learn

Excursion 9am-3pm
more, do more, become more, then you are a leader

7

-John Quincy Adams
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We were pleased to have Anthony
Byrne MP present our student
leaders with certificates and
badges at our assembly on Friday
afternoon. The staff were very
proud of all the students who
presented speeches to be
considered for these positions.

Congratulations to our 2016
School Captains—

Indiana K & Connor C
Bakewell House Captains—
lesha E & Joseph K
Cameron House Captains —
Wilhemina O & Apurav M Congratulations to our
Childers House Captains — 2016

Jennifer M & Jacob D
Russell House Captains -
Maria T & Jordan Mc

Junior School Council
members -
Foundation
Chloe
Grade 1
Shaykira
Grade 2
Behroz
Grade 3
Taylah M
Grade 4
Montaya
Grade 5
Jay

Grade 6
Hindujaa




HAPPY BIRTHDAY

FROM THE OFFICE
TO OUR Stars of the Week
FEBRUARY BABIES! These students have demonstrated intrinsic 2016 Essential
TIARNA C PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility, ,
CHRIS D Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm) Items -payment is
in their learning: due next Monday
ﬁ Learning community Student 29th February.
1° Sk FOUNDATION You can pay by
Sara H cash, eft at the
Happy Birthday to Link D. .
those students who JUNIOR Nary.N office, over the
are Ce’jfg:}g”g this Kyana Z. phone or using one
) MIDDLE Roslynn T.
Ardour K. of our paymenT
Kate D. envelopes. For
Hailey M. . .
SENIOR Liam G direct dePOSIT-
Indiana K. CPS BANK DETAILS
Art BSB 013 593
Physical Ed Joshua B (FER) Account Number
The office will close IcT _ 499102494
at 3.30pm every As.s1$t.ant Principal Siena fJBH) Please put your child's
Tuesday due to Staff Principal Georgia D (MSB) name in the subject line.
Meeting. Curriculum

Thank you to all of those families who attended our Community Evening last night.

It was a great opportunity for parents to meet the staff, gain some valuable information
regarding the learning communities and the curriculum being addressed this year, and to
participate in some fun ‘physical’ activities with their children.

Hopefully those of you who attended enjoyed yourselves, and found the evening
worthwhile. Teachers from all areas of the school have commented on how great it was to
see so many families here, which is a reflection on how involved you are in your child’s
education and welfare while at Cranbourne Primary School.

There will be more opportunities during the year for parents to attend events at school and
we hope you all take the opportunity to participate. Your involvement in these events
demonstrates to your child that you value their education and that you are interested in
what they are doing at school. This in turn helps our students to understand the
importance of school, and to be proud of their achievements.

Di Fernand

Assistant Principal




1It°s Cool To Be At School

Being at school every day on time Ls IMPORTANT to a child's education.

Every day that your child is away is a day of learning lost.

DET accept that children should not be at school Uf they ave sick—but

recommend an attendance vate o{jb’—ioo%. Each weeke we will be
watching fm/ the students and Learning communities with the targeted
attendawnce rate.

Below are the Daily Rates for all Learning
Communities for the week 8th February to the 12th
of February.

It shows the percentage of students who were at

school and were on time.

Well Done to the Senior Learning Community for
having started the year with high attendance.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

8th Feb 9th Feb 10th Feb 11th Feb 12th Feb

At On
School | Time

: Foundation
Foundation

Testing

Juniors

Middles

Seniors

The overall SChool attendance rate is 90%.

We would like all families to support us in reaChing our attendance goal Of
95%.




